
Press release: Charity Commission to
hold public meeting in Cardiff

The Charity Commission, the independent regulator of charities in England and
Wales, will hold its next public meeting on 29 June 2017. The meeting will
take place from 11:30am to 3:30pm at Cardiff City Stadium, Leckwith Rd,
Cardiff CF11 8AZ.

William Shawcross, Chairman, and Eryl Besse, Deputy Chairman, will open and
chair the meeting prior to presentations from senior staff, to include a
presentation from the Chief Operating Officer David Holdsworth, who will
discuss the digital transformation of the Commission. There will also be a
presentation by David Teague of ICO Wales.

The meeting will focus on guiding trustees and their charities through data
and digital challenges, will provide updates on our key guidance for
trustees, and will highlight important lessons to take home from our
casework. Attendees will also be given an update on the Commission’s
activities and have the opportunity to ask questions before the meeting
concludes.

The event is free of charge and charity trustees, employees and advisers are
urged to attend.

Please register to attend through Eventbrite. Places are limited and will be
allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis and are limited to 2 attendees
per organisation. Members of the press are also welcome to attend and are
asked to register their interest with the press office directly at
pressenquiries@charitycommission.gsi.gov.uk.
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Notes to editors

The Charity Commission is the independent regulator of charities in1.
England and Wales. To find out more about our work, see our annual
report.

Search for charities on our online register.2.
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